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   The ministry here is going wonderful, and 
the Lord is continuing to bless in all areas 
of our life.  Our newest teammate (Karen 
Kolb) has arrived, and we are helping her 
get set up and accommodated.  We are also 
looking forward to a short-term intern 
(Kaitlynne Dixon from Largo, Florida), and 
many groups that are coming to help and be 
a blessing to the ministry here. 

 
 We recently said goodbye to the McKnight family, who partnered with us for 
the past 6+ years.  We are very grateful for their years of faithful service, and we hope 
and pray that the Lord’s guiding hand will be with them in the years to come. 
 
 The Sumpango Church and Manna Feeding 
Center celebrated its 2nd Anniversary on February 
21 with 164 people in attendance.  We had a great 
service, sang “Feliz Cumpleaños,” ate some 
delicious cake that our teenage ladies prepared, and 
then finished off the celebrations with some 
firecrackers.  Also—we are excited to report that the 
Manna Center is now providing a nourishing lunch to over 80 children, 5 days a week. 
 
 The Sumpango property purchase is still in the works, but we are in a waiting 
time.  Thank you so much for your many responses, prayers, and donations.  Over 
$21,000 total has been promised or received, and $7000 is still needed to complete the 
purchase.  The Lord has provided funds for the ministry needs here time and time again, 
and we thank all of you for your generous gifts and support! 
 
 The Ciudad Quetzal project is going great, as we build another church and 

Manna feeding center.  Praise the Lord for his many 
blessings!  Approximately, $15,000 is needed to 
finish phase #1 of the project.  Our goal is to start 
this church and feeding center in a few months.  We 
would also like to thank 2 recent mission teams and 
their hard work on the project.  Southwest Baptist 
Church in Amarillo, TX and First Baptist Church in 
Lexington, SC---- THANKS!!! 
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